
 

To:            Hockey NL Board of Directors  

                 Presidents, Minor Hockey Associations  

   

Fr:             Jack Lee, President Hockey NL  

   

Date:        October 1, 2012  

   

Re:             Parent Education Program  

    

As you are aware, Hockey NL is mandating that a parent of all first year minor hockey 

players complete the Respect In Sport Parent program this coming year, with a parent for 

all players having to complete the program by next hockey season.  

   

We believe that this is an important step in attempting to make the game better for all our 

players and ensuring that we are leaders in providing a positive experience for all 

stakeholders in our game. Our message is being heard and we want all of you to help 

promote this as well.  

   

This on-line program takes about one hour to complete and can be done at your leisure.  I 

think that all Minor Hockey Association Presidents and Hockey NL Board of Directors should 

take the time to complete this program to illustrate our leadership and also to get a better 

understanding of the message we want to promote for our organization when it comes to 

parents and their role.  

   

I ask that you consider completing the course, and you may do so at the following 

link  https://hnlparent.respectgroupinc.com/secure/  

   

Thank you for your consideration and promoting a safe environment for our players.  

   

Yours in Hockey,  

   

Jack Lee  

President, Hockey NL  

 

https://hnlparent.respectgroupinc.com/secure/

